Douglas Young

From: Erik Stromberg <estromberg@astraspace.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 2:12 PM

To: Douglas Young

Subject: Re: Request for Info - File #0880-EX-CN-2017
Attachments: ELaNa-23 ODAR.pdf

Greetings Douglas,

| just noticed in the correspondence from the FCC site that you also require a signed ODAR analysis report. Please find
that attached here.

You mentioned that the filing is not fee exempt and | just want to make sure | understand why that is the case. We are a
NASA-funded government mission but are being required to file through our commercial entity for the license. Can you
help me understand what makes the filing non-fee exempt?

Thanks for your help with this application! It is very much appreciated!

Best,

Erik Stromberg
ASTRA LLC

On Feb 6, 2018, at 12:03 PM, Erik Stromberg <estromberg@astraspace.net> wrote:

Greetings Douglas,

Please find the attached SpaceCap Cover Letter and SatDataNTIA form that was sent as part of File
#0880-EX-CN-2017.

Please let me know if you have any other questions for me regarding this filing.
Thanks!

Erik Stromberg
ASTRA LLC

<SORTIE - SpaceCapCoverLtr.docx>
<SORTIE - REVSatDataNTIA.docx>

On Jan 30, 2018, at 1:42 PM, Douglas Young <Douglas.Young@fcc.gov> wrote:

This application requires an ITU SpaceCap cover letter to submit the APl SpaceCap file. A
draft ITU SpaceCap cover letter is attached. The applicant should
provide the points of contact information mentioned in the ITU SpaceCap cover letter.



The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the
above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30
days of January 30, 2018 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67
and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

<SpaceCapCoverlLtr.docx>





